
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/7/2024 4:00:00 AM

First name: Norman

Last name: Webber
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Comments: Dear Mr. Mattick

 

USDA Forest Service

 

99 Ranger Rd/

 

Rochester, Vt.

 

I would like to express my support for the Telephone Gap Intefrated Resource Project Alternative B Modified

Proposed Action.

 

I think that proposal shows an effort to promote more young forest type wildlife habitat and a diversified healthy

forest. It apparently addresses concerns some people had with the original proposal and has retained science-

based forest management that will improve the overall composition of the forest [hellip] it at least starts to deal

with some of the issues that are creating a decline in "species of concern" that rely on young forests.

Realistically, the only way to address this decline is by science based silviculture.


